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Schedule of the Parents Association for 2022

1. General Meeting July 2, 2022

Topics from committee meetings are reported or proposed and final resolutions are
made. The meeting was originally held on the University's campus, but due to
COVID-19, we will be holding an online resolution questionnaire for the agenda
1items. We will send documents to all members around June, and we would appreciate

your cooperation in completing the resolution questionnaire.

2. Roundtable on Education

Held at Kyoto Seika University : July 2, 2022

Online : October 8, 2022

We provide faculty interviews, staff counseling, and lectures on careers (video
streaming). This event requires an application and participation is optional. This is
an opportunity to ask questions about your child's college experience, grades, and

career path. More details will be announced around June. *Japanese only

3. Social Event Within October 2022

We will provide lectures related to traditional culture via video streaming. In recent
years, we have given lectures on traditional culture in Kyoto. Details will be
announced around September.

*The schedule is possibly to change due to COVID-19.



